
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

DECEMBER 7, 2021 COUNTYWIDE FIRE SERVICE REVIEW 
TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of the LAFCO’s Countywide Fire 
Service Review Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) that was scheduled for 
December 7, 2021 has been CANCELLED by order of the TAC Chairperson. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Emmanuel Abello 
LAFCO Clerk 
December 3, 2021 
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